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Barnett, Mary

From: nancy deisch <buffaloridgeranch@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 7:18 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

Dear Secretary Keogh, 
Once again I would ask that you and your agency work to 
protect our water and waterways.  There are so many reasons 
for taking those steps and avenues to employ to optimize the 
funds, time, and personnel for that protection.  One way would 
be to quit spending everyone's time on legislation,  regulations, 
and hearings and just do the right thing for the state and its 
natural resources.    
The water quality needs numerical standards instead of 
narrative standards which are not sufficient to protect and 
which allow for degradation. 
Please do the right thing to protect our waterways forever. 
Thank you. 
Nancy Deisch 


